
Demetri Kassapakis
#278585 | March 17, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

A Motorhome exploded on NE 141st off of sandy blvd a couple of sundays ago. Going to the park
has become stressful due to needles and debris. This isn’t a matter of aesthetics anymore. This is a
public health crisis. We should be no more concerned about how you remove this mess than you are
concerned about what we have to do to pay taxes. Clean it up with whatever means possible. 
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